
 

FCC Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 

Date: September 7, 2021 

 

 

To Federal Communications Commission: 

 

 

RE: FCC Permissive II Change Request for Company: Stryker Medical FCC ID: Z7A-SDMACP 

 

We are submitting an application for a class II permissive change to the FCC approval of the Company name: 

Stryker Medical, product description: Embedded wireless module (FCC ID: Z7A-SDMACP, Original Grant Date: 

10/29/2019).  The transmitter module itself has not changed.  The antenna and rated power have also not changed.  

Here are the changes: 

 

Add SAR (portable condition) to the Silex SX-SDMAC-2832S+ module for Stryker Medical Ambulance Cot 

Power-PRO 2 (Models 650700000000, 650705550001, 650705550002, and 650705550003).   

 

The Bluetooth transmitter for FCC ID: Z7A-SDMACP is disabled while used with Stryker Medical Ambulance Cot 

Power-PRO 2 (Models 650700000000, 650705550001, 650705550002, and 650705550003).   

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
  
 

Divya Murali 

Director, Global Regulatory Affairs 

Divya.Murali@stryker.com 

Medical 

3800 E. Centre Avenue, Portage, MI 49002 USA 
P +1 269 389 6998 


